
Stewart M. Green Photography 
828 E. Cache La Poudre 

Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903 
(303) 471 -3637

September 12, 1979

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Gilpin,

Both Larry Haise, the editor of the Colorado Springs Sun newspaper's 
Sunday Magazine, and myself agree that an article on you and your 
extensive photographic work in the Southwest is of great interest 
to the reading public. Doubly/so for the Colorado Springs reader 
since you are a former resident. If you are amenable tor such an 
article proposal perhaps you could suggest a time that is convenient 
with you when I might come down to Santa Fe. I have enclosed a self- 
addressed stamped envelope for your ease in replying.

I look forward to hearing from you.
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